
July 25, 2007 
 
 
 
The Ellettsville, Indiana, Town Council met in a special session on Wednesday, July 25, 
2007, at the Fire Department Training and Conference Room.  The meeting started at 
6:45 p.m.  Members present were Dan Swafford, President; Dianna Bastin, Vice-
President and Phillip Rogers.  Sandra Hash, Clerk-Treasurer; Jim Ragle, Street 
Commissioner; Jim Davis, Fire Chief; Gary Darland, Town Marshal and Frank 
Nierzwicki, Director of Planning Services were also present.  Ted Robertson was out of 
town.   
 
Year 2008 Budgets  
 
There was a round table discussion with the Council and the supervisors resulting in a 
few changes to the budgets for 2008.   
 
There will be a public hearing during the Monday, August 27th Town Council meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
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